
Payette National Forest, 

 

I am writing today to express my full support of Midas Gold Idaho and the Stibnite Gold Project. 

Midas Gold has shown its commitment to Valley County, state of Idaho and local jobs and I 

encourage you to adopt the proposed activities outlined in Alternative 2 during the permitting 

process. 

 

Thank you for the opportunity to review of the Stibnite Gold Project. I urge you to now move 

forward and permit the mine using alternative 2 so Midas Gold can put Idahoans back to work. 

 

Have a good day, 

 

 

Name: JOHN E FEND 


